
October 18, 2020

 

Order of Worship 
He Has Made Me Glad 
Prayer 
God’s Choir 
All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 
Step by Step 
Scripture 
Glorify Thy Name 
How Deep the Father’s Love 
Lord’s Supper 
Offering 
We Shall Assemble on the Mountain 
Days of Elijah 
Sermon 
Behold a Stranger 
Elder’s Prayer 
Family Time 

This service will be streamed online at 10am.  
Email office@thewestwoodchurch.com for the 
Zoom link. 
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Prayers 

• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia 
• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy 
• Susan Churbuck - health 

concerns 
• Val Hackney, Melanie Henry’s 

cousin’s wife - lung cancer 
• Sue Chatman - health concerns, 

family 
• Austin Estes (3yrs old) - cancer 
• Craig & Linda Throckmorton - 

Rory Faulkner’s sister & brother-
in-law - health concerns, care 
facility quarantined 

• Theo Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 
father - metastasized lung cancer, 
in hospice care 

• Juanita Wickham - hiatal hernia 
• Lené Moya - recovering from 

double mastectomy surgery 
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Community 
Congratulations!  to Eric and Melanie Henry on the birth of their 
grandson, Antonio James, born Wednesday morning at home, 
weighing 6lbs, 1oz, and 20” long, to Nate & Vanessa. 

Movie Nights at the Westwood   
If you’re interested in participating in Friday night movie nights, 
please contact Melanie Henry.  
Friday nights in September and October we’ll “social distance” 
together with drive-in style date night movies in the parking lot.  Get 
a sitter, go get your favorite movie time snacks and drinks, bring a 
lawn chair or stay in your car.   
Movies will start at 7:30pm each Friday from September 11 
through October 30.  Email the office for the list of movie titles. 

Westwood Family Outing  If there is enough interest we'd like to go 
to the Parkhurst Pumpkin Patch in Arcadia together.   
We need a minimum of 20 people to commit to get a group rate.  
The cost would be $5 per person.  (We don't want the cost to keep 
anyone from going.  Please let Hunter know if you want to go but 
cost is a hindrance.) 
The day would include a hay ride, hay maze, fun fort, a small 
pumpkin each, and 2 hours access to a private pavilion.  We're 
looking at Saturday, Oct. 24 or Nov. 14. 
If interested, please use the link below to tell us which date works 
better for you.  Contact Hunter Wiederstein with questions.   
https://forms.gle/PYJXYjLZXeSgUCM46 

YOUTH GROUP NEWZ  
(Get it? We're cool kids who use a 'z' in place of an 's') 
• PAHO Bible Study this Sunday will be at Braum’s on 2nd! See you 
from 5-6:30 for ice cream, fellowship, prayer and hanging out! 
• Halloween party Sunday the 18th! Come to the youth room with an 
appropriate costume for candy, movies & spooky games! 
• Study Hall! Like usual, the youth room will be open on Wednesday 
for you to come & go from 3-7 for homework, games, and anything 
else you need! 
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Staff | Leadership 

Elders: 
Mark Dees 
Eric Henry 
Roger Laubhan  
Bill Perring  
Doyl Watson 
Fred Wood 

Staff: 
Chance Vanover - Pulpit Minister 
Hunter Wiederstein - Youth Minister 
Mindy Hermes - Office Manager 

Deacons: 
Clint Everhart - Missions  
Kent Greenwood - Facilities  
John Hermes - Youth 

Ministry Leaders: 
Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren  
     - Children’s Education  
Sharon Perring 
     - Accounting 
Sheri Greenwood  
     - Children’s Worship 

Supported Missions: 
Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile 
Steffen Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Jake and Amanda Haskew  
     - Vienna, Austria 
Clyde and Gwen Antwine  
     - Helpers in Missions Program  
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